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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Shayla Poole-Diarra  

Address 
2961 Marsh Hawk Dr 
N/a 
Waldorf, md 20603 

Phone 
2403303494  

Email 
mrsdiarra@gmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Yes I am 100% for wearing face masks. This is necessary, I also believe there should be a requirement regarding the type of mask 
work for example a cloth mask is not adequate enough!!!! We need to take Covid-19 seriously and take extensive precautions to get 
things back to normal it’s essential. There should be no question that face masks should be worn in schools and all other public 
places. We literally can save lives!  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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